
Dear Parents and Students, 

We hope you are having an enjoyable summer! We are looking forward to a fun 
and productive fourth grade year. If you are out hitting the "Back-To-School" 
sales, here are a few things that we would like you to purchase for this coming 
school year: 

*Homework folder 

*Supply tool box (plastic, small) Not the big one, our desk space is very limited! 

*Colored pencils 
*Markers 

*We have already purchased crayons, glue sticks, highlighters, and pencils for 
each student. 

► Please purchase supplies that will fit in your tool box . © 

You will not need a binder. They do not fit in our desks. 

We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday, August 13th. Enjoy the rest of 

your summer! 

Mrs. Ahlers 

Mrs. Simard 


